Patricia Skipper

From: Lacy DeHorney

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 1:29 PM
To: Patricia Skipper; Misty Brown

Cc: Anna Manuel

Subject: RE: FURever Shelter Grant

Hi Lacy!

Thank you for chatting with me. I wanted to pass along a few opportunities to get additional exposure for
CCAS and potential grant funding. Before she passed away, Marla Fields had reached out to Puppies and
Golf to see if there was anything they could do to help the shelter since Frisco uses the shelter and has the
PGA. I spoke with Libby Graham at P&G and she suggested a few options:

1) They would take CCAS into consideration when choosing their 'Shelter of the Month' when the PGA tour
comes through Frisco {(maybe in May?) They would promote CCAS on their website if CCAS was chosen.

2) Apply for their FURever shelter grant. She said we don't have to be a non-profit to be considered for grants.
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‘3). Apply for an upcoming Brutus Broth grant. This is not on the website, so we would need to follow up with
Libby at some point. With this grant, treats and funds are given to the shelter and a local professional
photographer would take pictures of some of the adoptable dogs and help to gain additional exposure for the
shelter and those dogs.

If CCAS chooses not to apply for any of this, no worries. [ would just ask that you please let me know so I can
forward to another shelter Marla would have wanted this to go to. If CCAS applies, you may want to let me
know or mention mine or Marla's name in an email to Libby as she has worked on helping with this and

getting us connected.

Libby's email is libbv@puppiesandgolf.org

Thank you!
Lisa Allison
469.644.2263



